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HB 4001 

Relating to housing 
 

HB 4001 appropriates a total of $45 million to further additional shelter capacity 

throughout Oregon. Of this amount, $28.5 million is appropriated to the Housing and 

Community Services Department for grants and technical assistance for the development 

and operation of shelters, and $16.5 million is appropriated to the Department of 

Administrative Services to provide grants for navigation centers in the cities of Bend, 

Eugene, McMinnville, Medford, and Salem.  

 

The recommended amendment provides the necessary appropriations and expenditure 

limitation to the Department of Housing and Community Services, and the Department of 

Administrative Services, and fixes a drafting error in the previous version of the measure.  

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 4001 be amended by the -B11 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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